

Dear Parent/ Carer

Your child will be transferring to Secondary School in September 2023.

You must apply by **31 October 2022**. (Applications open 1 September 2022)

Need advice?

Read our brochure and online guide (available from 1 September 2022) www.hounslow.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions

Need help?

Contact the School Admissions Team

T: 020 8583 2711/2721

E: admissions@hounslow.gov.uk

To apply, visit

www.hounslow.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions

Open evening/day events at schools in September/October 2022

Please check the school website for up to date information

